Barbara Decker



Barb Decker barb Decker barb Decker barb.decker@celinaschools.org

June 1, 2020 retirement

3 messages

Barb Decker <Barb.Decker@celinaschools.org>

Thu, Apr 30, 2020 at 3:50 PM

To: Derek Wenning Derek Wenning@celinaschools.org, Tracey Dammeyer Tracey.Dammeyer@celinaschools.org, Ken Schmiesing ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org, Ken Schmiesing ken.schmiesing@celinaschools.org

After much thought and consideration, I have decided that the time is finally right for me to retire. I have mixed feelings and emotions about retiring. While I am excited to be starting a new career as a wife (I'm getting married) and a writer (my "newest adventure"), I will also be very sad to leave teaching and my school family. I will miss CIS, my friends, and especially the kids. I am officially retiring June 1, 2020 after more than 35 years of teaching.

Sincerely, Barb, Decker